No. 0404/C.1465

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs presents its compliments to all
Diplomatic Missions, Consular Representatives and International Organisations
(DCIOs) in Thailand and, with reference to the Ministry's Note No. 0404/C.1464
dated 28 July 2021 advising DCIOs to complete the registration form to receive the
COVID-19 vaccine through the Department of Disease Control, has the honour to
inform the latter that members of DCIOs, who wish to receive the first dose of the
COVID-19 vaccine under the Thai government inoculation programme, are advised
to register via expatvac.consular.go.th, provided that they have not yet registered
themselves with the Department of Disease Control. The types of vaccine are subject
to availability.

~ The-Ministry of Foreign Affairs avails itself of this opportunity to renew
to all Diplomatic Missions, Consular Representatives and International
Organisations in Thailand the assurances of its highest consideration.

Diplomatic Missions, Consular Representatives and International Organisations,
THAILAND.
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